
 

 

 

 
 

Operational Notice 
 

No.17 of 2024 – Visitors to Port Operations    
 

 
 
 
 

In our duty to ensure compliance with the 2024 ISPS Code. Visitors wishing to attend Port 
Operations at Milewater will be required to give a minimum of 7 days’ notice. 
 
Notification of the request can be submitted to operations@belfast-harbour.co.uk. and 
should include: 

• Visitors Full Name 

• Vehicle Registration  

• The Belfast Harbour staff member hosting the visit. 
 

It is understood that due to the nature of operations, 7 days’ notice will not always be 
possible. Requests within 7 days will be reviewed on a case-by-case basis.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS       CAPTAIN K G Allen 
BELFAST HARBOUR       HARBOUR MASTER 
12th September 2024 

 

 

mailto:operations@belfast-harbour.co.uk

